
Sent: 18 May 2014 12:55 
To: david.walton@lewisham.gov.uk 
Subject: Beckenham Place Park  
 
Dear David, 
 
I hope you are enjoying the sunny weekend.  I am writing to you on this occasion because I 
assume you are also responsible for the upkeep of Beckenham Place Park about which there 
are currently two issues. 
 
       [REDACTED] 
 
The river bank walk running parallel to the cycle track through the park 
 
Following the storms last year  three trees have fallen and blocked the path.  Many residents 
very much enjoy walking along this path but are hampered by the trees and we should be 
grateful if you could arrange for them to be cleared. (I am sending multiple pictures but there 
are in fact only three fallen trees across the path) 
 

  
 

  



 
 
The first two pictures in particular show that one tree is causing a substantial obstruction to 
the flow of the river itself and as such I am also sending information about this obstruction to 
the Environment Agency 
 
With best wishes 
 
Ravensbourne Valley Preservation Society  
 
www.rvpsbromley.org 
 
 
RESULT  : awaiting reply at 22 May 2014 
 
 

http://www.rvpsbromley.org/

